
 

Monday March 21, 7 p.m. 

Faith Christian Fellowship Church 

59 Mary St. W., Lindsay 

 

WE CAN STOP THE CUTS! 
In many communities we have successfully stopped hospital cuts by working together. 

Meet with the City of Kawartha Lakes Health Coalition to discuss the proposed cuts 

and help plan what we can do! 

Ross Memorial Hospital is facing devastating cuts to beds and staff. Surgery, 

laboratories and other departments across the hospital are threatened with cuts. 

Patients, health professionals, and support workers will take a big hit.  

Organized by the City of Kawartha Lakes Health Coalition and the Ontario Health Coalition 

Contact: Marlene McQuad, 705-238-9090 


